
INCREASED WATER PRESSURES 
ARE ON THE WAY…

DISTRICT OF COLUMBIA WATER AND SEWER AUTHORITY



DC Water’s project to upgrade the Fort 

Reno Pump Station is nearing completion 

and your water pressure will increase soon.  

The benefits of the pressure increase include 

improved fire flows and more efficient use 

of water.  For example, you will be able to 

take stronger showers in less time.

And as a reminder, if you experience a  

water emergency, please call DC Water at  

(202) 612-3400 24-hours a day.
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